
Dear parents and families, 
  
Welcome back to school! We wanted to let you know we are currently working on connecting all 
students to their Tulsa Virtual Academy teachers. This first week, we are focusing on ensuring that all 
technology is up and running for Tulsa Virtual Academy students to engage in virtual learning. Back to 
School Week is all about building relationships and preparation for the new school year! You can 
click here to see contact information for our administrative team and for an overview of Back to School 
Week. Please feel free to contact your assigned grade assistant principal to introduce yourself or to ask 
them questions. 
  
If you still need a district-issued Chromebook for your student, you can pick one up during device 
distribution at the school where your child is currently enrolled. Here are some resources to help you 
support your child: 
  

• How to sign into your Chromebook with a Clever badge 
• Video on how to log into your Chromebook without a Clever badge 
• The Tulsa Virtual Academy website 

  
I’ll be emailing Tulsa Virtual Academy families every week with updates and information. At the same 
time, you will receive emails from your child’s school. We want you to stay connected to your child’s 
school, and I encourage you to participate in their school’s parent and family events. Don’t hesitate to 
contact us at virtual@tulsaschools.org if you ever have questions about how information you’ve 
received from your home school will affect your Tulsa Virtual Academy student.  
  
Thank you for your patience and grace. We are looking forward to a great virtual school year! 
  
  
Gina Wilson 
School Leader 
Tulsa Virtual Academy 
 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1598359888/tulsaschoolsorg/rj9emniiy2ddwint35dl/VirtualAcademyBacktoSchoolWeekSchedule.pdf
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1598651803/tulsaschoolsorg/cphpffhtr0usdji5apk6/Clever_Badge_Signin_Eng.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zbI9SZX8kK9DoDv4q0oyMTxItmS7pBlM/view?usp=sharing
http://www.tulsaschools.org/virtual
mailto:virtual@tulsaschools.org

